
 
 

   

 

May 2, 2025 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole                  The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chairman         Ranking Member 
Committee on Appropriations       Committee on Appropriations 
U.S. House of Representatives       U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515        Washington, DC 20515 
 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the City of Dos Palos Wastewater Treatment Facility in Fiscal Year 2026. The 

entity to receive funding for this project is located at 217to 4 Blossom Street, Dos Palos, CA 93620. The 

funding would be used for the construction of a new package treatment plant, which offers a reliable, easy-

to-maintain, and long-term affordable solution to the wastewater treatment issues. The project is an 

appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will improve water quality and infrastructure in disadvantaged 

communities. 

 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by Title VI of the 

Clean Water Act, 33 U.S.C 1381 et seq.  

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Adam Gray 

Member of Congress 


